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27 FW/CC 

DEPARTMENT OF THE AIR FORCE 
HEADQUARTERS 27th FIGHTER WING (ACC) 

CANNON AlA FORCE BASE, NEW MEXICO 

100 S DL Ingram Blvd Suite 100 
Cannon AFB NM 88103-5214 

Mr Edward Horst 
New Mexico Environment Department 
Hazardous and Radioactive Materials Bureau 
1190 St Francis Drive 
P 0 Box 26110 
Santa Fe NM 87502 

RE: Modification of Storage Facility Permit 

Dear Mr Horst 

~ JUN l993 

Cannon AFB is continually working to improve our hazardous waste and hazardous 
material management practices. In the efforts to keep pace with base 
expansion, we are realizing some necessary changes to items covered in our 
current Resource Conservation and Recovery Act (RCRA) Part B permit. 

When funding becomes available we intend to conduct a full review of the 
permit and submit a complete modification package. We realize your 120 day 
review requirements, and will coordinate this submittal with your office at 
the appropriate time. 

Of immediate concern is our desire to move the less than 90 day accumulation 
point associated with building 680 to building 624. Building 624 will remain 
an unused less than 90 day accumulation point until we have fully reviewed our 
requirements. The site at building 680 will become a satellite accumulation 
point for the sole use of building 680 personnel. The site drawing at Atch 1 
helps delineate these site locations. 

We are considering revising our operations to utilize a single less than 90 
day accumulation point for the base to consolidate operations. At this time, 
our operations are still under review. 

If you have any questions, please contact Capt Greg Walters at (505) 784-4639. 

Sincerely ~ 

@l{DD~ 
Brigadier General, USAF 
Commander 

1 Atch 
Site Drawing 
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